

## www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\events\disco letters\2017\vear 7 disco amended letter - 19 iun 2018.docx

19th June 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 7 Hawaiian Disco - Amended Date

Please accept our apologies but there has been a slight mix-up regarding the Year 7 Disco. This will now take place on **Friday 29th June** not Friday 22nd. Tickets will be on sale from Friday 22nd June. All other details remain the same.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Thomas Head of Year 7

year7team@holt.wokingham.sch.uk